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SELECTMEN’S MEETING MINUTES 

June 28, 2023 

 
Chairman Pitt called the meeting to order at 10:00 am. Selectman Nelson was 
present. Also in attendance was Ellen Smith, Town Administrator. 
 
The Board reviewed the answers to the questions TA Smith emailed to County 
Administrator, Chris Coates, regarding Cheshire EMS.  TA Smith will contact the 
Keene City Manager to see if Keene would consider taking Marlborough on as a 
contracted town.   
 
Selectman Nelson moved and Chairman Pitt seconded a motion to approve the June 
29, 2023, Direct Deposit Register in the amount of $13,324.96, and the Accounts 
Payable Check Register in the amount of $871,414.78.  The vote to approve was 
unanimous. 
 
Chairman Pitt moved and Selectman Nelson seconded a motion to approve the 
meeting minutes of June 21, 2023, the vote to approve was unanimous.   
 
The Board reviewed and signed the following items: 

 
o Amended contract with George Sansoucy for utility valuations 
o Building permit application – Map 13-069 
o Traffic Ordinance 

 
Governor Sununu has requested a Disaster Declaration for the March 13-15, 2023, 
snowstorm.  Cheshire County exceeded the threshold. 
 
Selectman Nelson moved and Chairman Pitt seconded a motion to adjourn the 
meeting at 11:00 am, the vote to adjourn was unanimous. 
 
Respectfully submitted,   
 
Ellen Smith, Town Administrator 
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